
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 25, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF REVISED HEARING DATE 
(October 17, 2001, at 2:30 p.m.) 

 
 
 
 
RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, 

Docket No. UE-010525 
 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On September 19, 2001, the Commission issued a Notice of Hearing on Settlement for 
September 27, 2001.  It appears that the majority of the parties agree that date is 
inconvenient.  The parties request an alternative date.  Among the dates suggested by the 
parties, the first available date is October 17, 2001. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that a hearing on the parties proposed settlement will be held 
on Wednesday, October 17, 2001, beginning at 2:30 p.m. in Room 206, Chandler 
Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW, Olympia, Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DENNIS J. MOSS 
Administrative Law Judge 
 


